
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

13th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week – and I gather we are in for a sunny weekend! 

 

Year 6 SATs 

You may be aware that Year 6 have been working their way through SATs this week. 

We are all very proud of how positively they have approached the tests and the 

excellent attitude they have shown throughout – congratulations, Year 6, on all your 

hard work! (They seem in particularly good spirits now they have finished!)    

 

Sports Days 

Sports Days will ‘run’ from 9.30am to 11.00am; further details will come home nearer 

the time. Dates for sports days are as follows: 

Nursery & Reception: Wednesday 15th June 

Year 1&2: Tuesday 14th June 

Year 3&4: Tuesday 21st June 

Year 5&6: Wednesday 22nd June 

 

Diary Dates 

Please also see updated ‘Diary Dates’ regarding Term 5&6 events, which now includes 

Sports Days. 

 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         

                                                                 
 
 

Denton C.P. School 

Newsletter 
www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk 

office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Better Never Stops 

http://www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

